
 

 

  

 

 

 

   

 

School Events: 

29.4.24 – Dance Workshop for 1W, 2H, 

3W, 4L, 5K, 5T and RR.  

30.4.24 – Dance Workshop for 1D, 2R, 

3C, 4O, 6PT, 6D and RT.  

26.4.24 – Treat Afternoon for House 

Point winning House 

1.5.24 – Reading Bonanza 

8.5.24 – Reception Sporting Futures 

delivering Action Mats sessions 

13.5.24 – Y6 SATs Week 

16.5.24 – Ice cream and Pizza Day 

17.5.24 – Y6 trip to Box Wood 

17.5.24 – Reception trip to Willows Farm 

20.5.24 – French Day 

23.5.24 – EYFS Scavenger Hunt 

23.5.24 – Sports for Champions Assembly 

and fitness circuits 

5.6.24 – Reading Bonanza 

6.6.24 – Y5 Are You Smarter Than A 10 

Year Old? 

10.6.24 – Class assemblies all week 

20.6.24 – Y4 trip to Gulliver’s Land 

27.6.24 – Y3/4 Film Night 

1.7.24 – Sports Week 

11.7.24 – Transition Day 

11.7.24 – Winter Uniform Bonanza 

12.7.24 – End of Year Reports 

15.7.24 – Y6 Production (afternoon) 

15.7.24 – Y1 Transition Meeting 

16.7.24 – Y6 Production (evening) 

18.7.24 – Colour Run 

 

18.7.24 – EYFS End of Year Party 

19.7.24 – Y6 Leavers Assembly 

 

19.7.24 – Children finish at 1:15pm 

Please see the school website for term 

Pupil Progress Meetings 

All the teachers have been busy this week meeting with the 

Senior Leadership Team to discuss the children’s progress. It has 

been amazing to see the fantastic progress that our children are 

making and think about how we can help them further.  

Every little helps in terms of your child’s progress, so thank you to 

all parents who are able to listen to their child read, work on 

their times tables and all the other areas that you support them 

in! 

 

 

Sports Visitor 

James Dasaolu will visit Lodge 

Farm in a month and we are 

still taking donations for the 

children to take part in the 

fitness circuit.  

The donation page and 

information about James can 

be found in the link below. We 

are getting more and more 

excited as the date grows 

nearer so any amount is greatly 

appreciated! 

https://www.crowdfunder.co.u

k/p/lodge-farm-primary-school 

 

Dance Workshops 

We are all looking 

forward to the dance 

workshops next week.  

The news is in that the 

following dance styles will 

be taught: 

Reception: Great Britain 

Y1: Ghana 

Y2: USA 

Y3: Spain  

Y4: Brazil 

Y5: Greece 

Y6: France 

St Hugh and St John’s invitation 

St Hugh and St John`s hall will be open Wednesdays in 

term time from 2.15-3.15pm,providing a safe space for 

parents collecting children from school. 

There will be tea,coffee,squash an biscuits available. 

https://www.crowdfunder.co.uk/p/lodge-farm-primary-school
https://www.crowdfunder.co.uk/p/lodge-farm-primary-school


 

 

 

 

 

  

  

Attendance 
Please remember  

that if your child  

has 15  

unauthorised absences (ie 7.5 days), a 

referral must be made for a Fixed Penalty 

Notice. Please ensure you do not take any 

term-time holidays and please ensure you 

are providing medical evidence for your 

child’s absence if their attendance is 

below 90%. 

If you would like a meeting about your 

child’s attendance or if we can offer any 

help or support, please email the office 

and ask to speak to Mrs Simpson or Mrs 

Bull and we would be happy to help. 

 

 

Ella performed two street dance performances at the Gordon Craig  

last week along with other Lodge Farm students. 

They all did absolutely an amazing job for Younique Dance dance  

club, which is run by a Lodge Farm mum! 

Well done to Ella and friends! 

 

Please send in any information and/or pictures of your child’s achievements to the office 

via email: admin@lodgefarm.herts.sch.uk 

We love to hear your news, big or small.  

Whole school attendance this 

week is 93.9% 
Nursery 83.99%  

RT 94.46% 

RR 93.78% 

1D 94.19% 

1W 94.62% 

2H 92.48% 

2R 95.35% 

3W 93.06% 

3C 94.74% 

4L 93.31% 

4O 94.73% 

5T 96.78% 

5K 95.9% 

6PT 95.11% 

6D 96.37% 

 

The Glebe car park: 
 
Please be advised that we have been notified that the  
Glebe rear car park will be closed on Friday 3rd May.  
Therefore, parking will not be available here on this day.  
This is so the council can install new road workings.  
Thank you. 

 

 

 

Ice Cream and Pizza! 

We are looking forward to 

Thursday 16th May when the 

school will be having a little 

treat… Pizza will be served 

and for pudding there will be 

an ice cream station served by 

Mrs Smith and Mrs Simpson. 

We hope to see you all there! 

Make sure you sign up for the 

meal in the usual way.  

mailto:admin@lodgefarm.herts.sch.uk


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

 

 

                          

PTFA NEWS 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

TOTAL RAISED 

SO FAR: 

£1404.96 

Friday 24th May – Day of MAY-HEM – See below poster.  

Friday 14th June - Father’s Day Secret Room – Further information to follow. 

Friday 5th July – School Disco – Further Information to follow. 

  

 

follow.  

 

If you would like to contact the PTFA please email: 

pta@lodgefarm.herts.sch.uk 


